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DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 

Memorandum 
DATE. 16 December 2011 

SUBJECT REVIEW OF DOCUMENTS FAXED FROM NRC TO NAVAL REACTORS ON 12/15/2011 

TO Jennie Rankin, Nuclear Regulatory Commission, (301 )492-3345 

On December 15, 2011, your office provided me (via fax) with a draft copy of the 
Certificate of Compliance and Safety Evaluation Report that is being prepared as part of 
your review of 688 Class Reactor Compartment Disposal Packages (Docket Number 
71-9788), I have reviewed these draft documents and have no adverse comments. I 
also note that neither document contains classified or otherwise sensitive information. 

M. L. Schultes 
Naval Reactors 


